
            CONGRATULATIONS 

TO ALL OUR 2021 & 2022 RETIREES
WE  WANT TO CONGRATULATE EACH ONE OF YOU AS YOU RETIRE 
FROM COLLEGE LIFE AND WISH YOU A HAPPY & HEALTHY 
FUTURE RETIREMENT. 

WE INVITE YOU TO JOIN OUR CLUB AND MEET YOUR FORMER 
COLLEAGUES. WE ARE NOW IN OUR 25TH YEAR COMMUNICATING
WITH ALL RETIREES VIA OUR NEWSLETTER  -  “THE COMMON 
THREAD”.  WE WOULD LIKE YOU TO RECEIVE THE NEWSLETTER.

YOU DO NOT HAVE TO BECOME A MEMBER TO RECEIVE THE 
NEWSLETTER.

N.B. THE COLLEGE DOES NOT GIVE US YOUR NAME AND ADDRESS.
THEREFORE ,UNLESS YOU TELL US, WE WILL BE UNABLE TO SEND 
YOU THE NEWSLETTER. PLEASE TAKE THE TIME TO FILL OUT THE 
CLUB APPLICATION FORM FROM YOUR RETIREMENT PACKAGE 
AND FORWARD IT TO US.

THANK YOU,

YOUR LCRC EXECUTIVE
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